
Message to Payer Regarding Denial of Provider Tax Payment 

Name:  

Organization: 

Department:  

To 

Clinic: 

Contact Information: 

Phone: 

Email:  

From 

Date Sent: 

Message: 

Our clinic has received denial for tax payment, as reported code D9999 with description. 

As A Reminder: 

Reimbursement for the Health Care Provider Gross Revenue Tax  is required as described in Minnesota 

Statute 295.582 Subdivision 1 – 

“(a) A…health care provider that is subject to a tax under section 295.52…may transfer addi-

tional expense generated by section 295.52 obligations on to all third-party contracts for the 

purchase of health care services on behalf of a patient or consumer.” 

Please see the attached supporting documentation from the ADA to the Minnesota Department of 

Commerce. 


